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Dear Parents, 
 
It’s been lovely spending lots of time in the classrooms this week. I was carrying out lesson 
observations in both classes and saw some really enthusiastic learners. I was also really 
impressed with many of the ideas that the children had for their creative writing when I 
taught Class 2 this week. I can’t wait to read their finished stories about the house that 
seemed to be lifting off! 
 
The new school furniture for Class 2 arrived this week. The lighter coloured tables and 
bright blue chairs makes it look lovely and fresh in the room. 
 
God bless and have a super Bank Holiday weekend. 
Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Branscombe School 
 
Key Dates – Mrs Gray is due to be in school on Tuesday and Thursday next week;  
Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday so no Cake Stall this week.  
Week Beg. 13th May – Year 6 SATS Week 
Thursday 23rd May – May Day Celebration in the afternoon 
Friday 24th May – last day before half term 
Friday 7th June – Monday 10th June – Year 5 and Year 6 Residential Trip 
Friday 21st June – School Photos 

 
May Day  
We will be holding a May Day celebration on Thursday 23rd May in the school grounds. 
Please bring along friends and family to make the event a success. 
 
Caps/Uniform  
With the sun finally putting in an appearance and the weather warming up we have caps 
(£3.60) with the school logo available from the office. We can also supply sweatshirts (£9), 
and sports shirts (£7.50) if needed. 
 
School Meal Order Sheet  
Order sheets are being sent home with today’s newsletter, please leave completed orders 
and monies in the box outside the office on Mondays. If there are changes to a lunch order 
during the week then speak to someone in the office. 
 



 
 
 
Bag 2 School Bags 
These have been sent home to be filled with good quality second hand clothing. Bags can 
be filled with any clothing, bedding, soft toys, paired shoes and accessories. One bag per 
child will be sent home but there are extra bags, so there is no limit to your recycling! Due 
to lack of storage space at school please bring the filled bags into school on the morning of 
Thursday 9 May by 9:00am.  
 
 
Collective Worship Value 

 
 
 

 


